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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/09/2005

From:     Janet Brennan Croft

Comment:
Why don't we do it the way the do in Canada? Canadians can obtain an "unlocatable 
copyright owner" license which allows them to use an orphan work for five years 
(http://www.cb-cda.gc.ca/unlocatable/index-e.html).  At least that way these items 
could be used, rather than languishing in no-man's land!
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